
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 28th May 2021

Friday 28th May               

Term ends  

Monday 7th June      

Inspiration Day 

Clubs begin 

Friends of School meeting at 

4.15pm via Zoom 

Tuesday 8th June       

Tempest photography in 

school – Class photos and Y6 

Wednesday 9th June    

NSPCC virtual worship  

Thursday 10th June 

Swimming continues for Y3 – 

6 each week 

Friday 11th June      

Childhood Day (NSPCC)  

Friday 18th June                

Year 3 and 4 girls football 

experience (Sleaford) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

What a brilliant day we’ve had! The children have enjoyed the cake 

stall – thank you for your generous donations and to Year 6 children 

for making the delicious cakes. We raised £102 from the non-uniform 

donations and cake sale.  

   

During the afternoon, we all enjoyed our sponsored run/walk and 

managed to run over 1000 laps! The children enjoyed cooling down 

with an ice pop and have all received a certificate. We have raised a 

further £230 pounds on our Just Giving page. Thank you for your 

generosity. Please view our page by following the link below: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Welbourn-CE-Primary-school-

Welbourn1?utm_source=Twitter&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=Welbourn-CE-

Primary-school-Welbourn1&utm_campaign=pfp-

tweet&utm_term=b458af82505e43a9b865425877d4534b 

This term all of our children have enjoyed their history topics and have 

produced some work to be proud of. Next term, each class will be 

learning geography and will launch their new topics on Monday 7th 

June with an Inspiration Day. We had our termly standards visit with 

our Local Authority advisor, who agrees that the children are 

producing some great learning across a range of subjects.  

Next term, we will trial having all of the children playing outside in one 

bubble. We will continue to keep the bubbles separate during indoor 

learning and encourage extra handwashing whilst ventilating the 

rooms. Our staff continue to test twice a week but still please keep 

extra vigilant and do not send your child into school next term if they 

are displaying any typical symptoms of Covid19.  

 If your child displays any symptoms over the next 48 hours, please 

contact us so we can support the track and trace process and let 

other parents know.  

Mobile:  07795983561 Email: closure@welbourn.lincs.sch.uk 

Have a great week and Bank Holiday and stay safe! 

Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Safeguarding 

We are committed to 

Safeguarding young children. 

Our updated Safeguarding 

and Child Protection policy is 

on our school website. (TAB 

Parents/ policies) If you have 

any concerns about the 

welfare of a child, please call: 

01522782111.  

 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is: 

96% 

Your child is expected to have 

at least 97% attendance and 

should aim for 100%, we will 

not authorise any holidays in 

term time.  
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Let’s take a look at our learning this week … 

Topaz Class enjoyed using pizzas to help them learn about fractions, making Tudor houses 

and then creating the Great Fire of London 

   

Emerald Class enjoyed making pyramids from a range of resources such as food, wood or 

clay as part of their D.T project, exploring Egyptian artefacts and active maths 

   

Amethyst Class enjoyed Active Maths and presenting their topic work about Greek Gods to 

each other using IT.  

   

 

More photos can be found on our school website and Twitter pages! 

‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’  



Clubs 

  Please find our latest club list to begin during the week beginning 7th June 2021 

Day Name of club Leader Age group Cost  

Monday 
3.30-4.30 

Sports Club Lucy (Carre’s 
Sports Coach) 
 

Reception / 
Y1/Y2 

FREE 
 

Monday  
3.30 – 5.00 
 

Baking and cookery club  Mrs Dame  Y3-6 £4.00 – limited 
to 10 places 

Monday 
3.30 – 4.30  

Book club  Mrs Espin  Y3 - 6  

Tuesday  
Lunchtime  

Singing  
 

 Y3 - 6 Free 

Tuesday  
3.30 – 
4.30pm  

Forest School Club  Mr Clarke KS2 £15.00 for 6 
weeks – limited 
to 12 places 
 

Tuesday  
3.30 – 4.30  

Craft Club  
 
(The children will make a range 
of quality crafts to take home) 

Miss Gadsby All  £3.00 per week  

Wednesday 
3.30-4.30 
 

Tennis Club  Emma (Carre’s 
Sports Coach) 

Y3 - 6 FREE – limited 
places 

Wednesday  
3.30 – 4.30  
 

Gardening club Mrs Dame  All   
 

Thursday  
3.30 – 5.00 
 
 

Film club  Miss Gadsby All  £1.00 
 
 

Thursday  
 
3.30 – 4.30  

Forest School club  Mr Clarke  KS1 £15.00 for 6 
weeks – limited 
to 12 places 
 

Thursday  
3.30 – 4.30  

Football Club Miss Steer KS2 Free 

Music Opportunities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

School parent and professional soprano Anna Bolton BA (Hons), Dip 

(ABRSM) is excited to offer individual singing lessons at Welbourn Church 

of England Primary School from September 2021 (years 4-6). Anna's 30 

minute singing lessons are fun, creative and confidence-building. If desired, 

pupils may work towards exams, either traditional or musical theatre. 

Lessons are £16 and are billed at the start of each half term. 

Anna currently teaches at Lincoln Priory Academy LSST and for the 

National Children's Choir of Great Britain. Her pupils have performed in 

West End theatrical productions, professional operas and gone on to study at 

prestigious music conservatories and drama schools.  Anna is an Associate 

Lecturer at University of Lincoln and Musical Director for Digby Military 

Wives Choir and Lincoln Diocesan Ladies Choir. Anna has had an extensive 

performance career in opera, solo recital and choral work, and spent five 

years singing for the Royal Shakespeare Company, most recently in Richard 

II starring David Tennant.  

 


